
St Gabriel’s 
  

 

Photograph Policy for St Gabriel’s RC High School, Bury 

 
 
In general the photographing or videoing of pupils and staff is not permitted either by phone or camera. 
However, as part of the home school agreement the photographing or videoing of pupils may take place 
for the following reasons: 
 

1. Part of the school curriculum 
2. Part of GCSE examination – eg. PE  
3. Pupils records 
4. Organised photography in years 7, 10,11 
5. As a record on school trips 
6. Functions and events in school 
7. Representation on school teams, choirs etc. 

 
 
Parents / Carers may insist on only formal photographs and these wishes will be respected. 
Staff must use the school cameras when taking photographs and not use their own phones.  
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